
Playstation Pre-School  
 

Privacy Notice 
 

 

All information supplied to The Playstation Pre-School will not be given to 

any “third parties” without the consent of the individual concerned. 

 

 

E-Mail addresses are never given to “third parties”. 

 

 

Phone numbers entered are not given to “third parties”.  They are only 

used when we need to contact you directly or when we deem an email 

would not be a suitable form of communication. 

 
 

We are registered with the Information Commissioner’s Office, all 

information is stored following guidance under the Data Protection Act. 


